
Sept. 25, 2017 

  N O T I C E   !  

Water will be turned off for plumbing  
repairs on the “07” bathroom line.  

On: Wednesday, Sept. 27th 2017  
Between 9:00AM – 4:00PM 

Residents on the “07” line are reminded  

to ensure your main and ensuite bathroom 

taps are left in the turned off position, to 

prevent overflow when supply resumes. 

 Sorry for any inconvenience. 
Thank you.

Sandra 
Property Administrator 
DCC 19 


